
Russia/Ukraine Situation (March 3, 2022) 

 

In light of Russia’s invasion of Ukraine, Purdue University officials continue to monitor the security 

situation in Europe.  This includes the Office of Programs for Study Abroad, the Office of the Dean of 

International Programs, the Office of the Provost, and members of the Security and Risk Assessment 

Committee.   

 

At this time, Purdue has no study abroad activities in either Russia or Ukraine. Purdue officials are closely 

following developments in this region.  Given the distant proximity of active study abroad programs, there 

are not imminent plans to alter study abroad activities in Europe at this time.   

 

Purdue Study Abroad Staff have a primary interest in the ongoing health and welfare of students who 

participate in study abroad programs.  While we cannot absolutely guarantee the safety of any individual 

in any specific location, we continually monitor information from official sources and from our international 

partners and colleagues.  Students are urged to embrace prudent precautions, recommended by both 

local and Purdue leadership, towards having a successful and safe experience.   

 

~ Dr. Brian Harley, Associate Dean of International Programs, Director of Programs for Study Abroad  

 

 


